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A message from Cr Wayne Honor
I’m very pleased with what #BRCbudget19 is going to bring to Division 3. 

The wonderful main street of Gin Gin will continue to be transformed thanks to the streetscape project. This 
will add to economic benefits already achieved through construction of the first stage, which was funded by 
Council and the Federal Government.

Stage two will take in the highway area between Milden and Dear Streets.

Redevelopment of the Gin Gin Service Centre and Library will revitalise and invigorate the town to create a 
community hub.

The Gin Gin Swimming Pool will also receive funding for improvements, including new starter blocks and 
grandstand replacement. 

For local roads, I’m sure residents will be happy with sealing works on Settlement Road, Waterloo Hall Road 
and Goondoon Road as well as safety improvements to Monduran Road.

The Gin Gin Youth Centre Precinct will also be getting some work done with a new toilet block being 
constructed and a formal carpark. 

Several pathways are set to take shape around the region including Elliott Street and Tirroan Road. 

These projects are a huge win for the Gin Gin community and set the scene for a positive future. 


